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	REQUEST & OUR RESPONSE: 
REQUEST: Please can you state if the Trust typically informs individual clinics regarding FOI requests made by the public.  If this is not routine, please indicate circumstances when a clinician would be informed regarding a FOI request.  
Please can you answer the following questions:

1.Did the hospital trust use high dose PPI medication, e.g. omeprazole, to treat Eosinophilic Oesophagitis (EoE) in children before June 2018?   
2.When did the use of high dose PPI become routine treatment for EoE?

OUR RESPONSE: Leicestershire Partnership NHS Trust is an integrated Community and Mental Health Trust. We provide care and support through three directorates which focus on mental health, community health services and families, young people, children’s services, learning disabilities and autism.
As an integrated mental health, learning disabilities and community health services Trust we do not hold the information you require.  However, we believe the University Hospitals of Leicester (UHL) NHS Trust will hold this information as the Trust does not prescribe this medication to children.  Contact details about how to make an FOI request to UHL can be found at: https://www.leicestershospitals.nhs.uk/aboutus/freedom-of-information/ 



